
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b 28.02.22 

 

Thought for the Week: ‘There are the moments we can’t afford to miss…the heart-seeking 
moments that defy questions, cancel doubts and defeat fears. The ways God shows His 

attentiveness in breath taking, personal exchanges.  I see you – I know you – I hear you.’  
 

Reminders/information:  
• Online safety - Please could we ask parents to be vigilant about the apps that your children have on 

their phones. The apps shown on the poster on the following page are being widely used by young 
people and the poster highlights the risks and dangers associated with these apps. It is good 
practice to regularly check the apps your child has on their phone to ensure their safety online. 

• All Saints' Way theme - continues to be Aspire!  All of the themes run for two weeks. Students 
should aspire to be the best students they can be both in and out of the classroom. There is a wide 
range of extra-curricular opportunities and clubs within the school day to join.   

• Uniform reminders - reminder that on PE days, students need to wear a black hoodie with the All 
Saints' Logo. We have spares in school to lend students if they come in the incorrect hoodie. Also, 
make up should not be worn by students in Years 7-9. In Years 10 and 11 make up can be worn but 
it must be discreet.  

• The Student Council has been working incredibly hard to make improvements around school. After 
a fantastic pitch to the Senior Leadership Team, they secured the funding to buy extra litter bins to 
improve the school environment further. The next project for the Student Council is a fundraising 
effort to secure extra PE equipment. 

• Year 9 vaccinations - the vaccinations for Year 9 are taking place next Monday (7th March).  The 
vaccinations are for the Tetanus/Diphtheria/Polio + Meningitis + HPV.  Please register your online 
Consent or Refusal if you have not done so already.  Thank you. 
 

Well-being updates: 

• Department for Education support - Russia’s invasion of Ukraine is distressing and concerning, and 
we understand children and young people may have questions or be seeking reassurance. We know 
that schools are well placed to talk to pupils about the images they are seeing and help them 
navigate the concepts and issues this brings up but we’re also aware that it raises issues some 
schools and teachers may never have encountered before. The link below has some useful advice 
and resources for schools and teachers – but they may also be useful for families and young people 
themselves. 
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/25/help-for-teachers-and-families-to-talk-to-pupils-about-russias-invasion-
of-ukraine-and-how-to-help-them-avoid-misinformation/  
 
Also, With the ever-increasing numbers of refugees and displaced people within the Ukraine and 
neighbouring countries such as Poland and Romania, we are asking for donations of the following 
which will be sent to the people of the Ukraine: 

o Medical supplies (plasters, bandages etc.) 
o Nappies, formula milk, babies bottles and baby wipes 
o Cleaning products including sterilising tablets  
o Sanitary Products  
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o Warm clothes – hats, scarves, gloves 
o Tents, back packs sleeping bags, pillows and bedding 
o Torches, Candles and matches.  

Students can take donations straight to the Chaplaincy office or to their form room.  Thank you. 
 

• Well-being email address - If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 
well-being then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 

• Website links - Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Well-being - All Saints' 
Catholic Academy. 

 
Upcoming events: 
  
➢ Monday 28th February – Year 8 Hagg Farm residential (Monday to Friday)  

➢ Wednesday 2nd March – Ash Wednesday and the start of Lent  

➢ Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 

➢ Friday 4th March – Year 11 mock exams begin 

➢ Monday 7th March – Year 7 Lockerbrook Trip (Monday to Friday) / Year 9 vaccinations take place 

➢ Thursday 10th March – Year 10 Parents’ Evening  

➢ Tuesday 29th March – Year 10 mock interviews  

➢ Wednesday 30th March – Year 9 Parents’ Evening  

➢ Friday 1st April – Bronze Duke of Edinburgh expedition / end of term (school re-opens Tuesday 19th April).  
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